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Math...
Grade 4 has been in the holiday spirit and this
month they learned to whip up their own original
Christmas dessert recipe for their final project of
the year. Their project was in media form and their
creativity was shown through their presentations.
Students were also quite clever at writing their
riddles and jokes for parents as we sure got some
memorable laughs together.

Students took a few
lessons this month to
practice multi-digit
multiplication problems.
We are also finishing up
our divisibility rules and
reviewing multiplication
facts.

The students have been
learning about different
types of organisms.
Organisms that live on
land and in the ocean.
They now know the diet
of most animals, as in
which animals are
carnivores (that eat meat)
and which animals are
herbivores (that eat
plants).

Students took part in a
few different field trips
this month during
Thursday classes, but
we were able to learn a
bit about castles and
medieval knights as
well as Casimir the
Great of Poland. 

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


